
 

 

Peru Selectboard Meeting 

January 3, 2018 

 
Present: Chuck Black, Todd Williams and Jill Braddish 

 

Meeting Called to Order: Todd called the meeting to order at 6:30pm 

 

Review and Approve Minutes: Todd made a motion to approve the minutes from the December 

20, 2017 meeting as written; Chuck seconded; all in favor; motion passed. 

 

Request to Change Agenda/Public Comment: Items added to Other Business. 

 

New Business 

None 

 

Old Business 

 

Town Budget: The Selectboard continued to review the budget and establish 2018/2019 

proposals. 

 

Other Business 

 

Miscellaneous: The Selectboard signed the Certificate of Highway Mileage for the year ending 

February 10, 2018. Jill will file it with the State. Also, Chuck drafted a letter to Michael Shultz in 

response to his concerns regarding the dumpster and portable toilet located on Roland's property. 

The Selectboard discussed the warning for the Town meeting and at what time the meeting 

should be held. 

 

Fire Department: Chuck announced that the Fire Department will be receiving a sizable donation 

and has plans to purchase a Cascade System(a breathing apparatus system), a new rack system for 

gear, and automatic garage door openers. 

 

Road Foreman Report: None 

 

Review Bills and Approve Payments: The Selectboard viewed and approved all bills for payment. 

 

Adjournment: Todd adjourned the meeting at 7:38pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jill Braddish  

Peru Town Clerk 

 


